
   
 

   
 

Name of the Event: Report on Developing Conscious Legal Education by Indian Institute of 

Legal Studies (IILS) 

Organised by: Career Guidance and Placement Cell. 

Date: 27th May 2024. 

Aim of the Programme: The seminar sought to create in-depth knowledge on topics in legal 

studies, such as critical sections in the Indian Penal Code, notable criminal cases, and the 

role of legal aid in dispensing justice and equality  

Invited: Indian Institute of Legal Studies (IILS), Siliguri 

No of Participants: 74 

No of Faculty Members: 07 

No of Resource Persons: 04 

Report on Developing Conscious Legal Education by Indian Institute of Legal Studies (IILS) 

Held on 27th May 2024: 

The Placement and Career Guidance Cell of St Joseph's College, Darjeeling, organized a 

seminar entitled "Developing Conscious Legal Education" on 27th May 2024. The program 

was held in Campion Hall and drew an active participation of 74 students who are keenly 

interested in increasing their legal knowledge. 

Key Points: 

The Placement and Career Guidance Cell of St. Joseph's College, Darjeeling, conducted an 

informative seminar on "Developing Conscious Legal Education" on 27th May 2024, with the 

participation of 74 participants. The seminar started with an introduction to the Indian 

Institute of Legal Studies (IILS) and a general introduction to the Indian Penal Code (IPC) 

1860, with emphasis on some of the important sections, notably the Cyanide Mohan case 

and the Barbara Singh case. Matters considered have been dowry death, criminal force, 

assault, stalking, and rape cases, especially Section 375 of the IPC. 

Saloni Giri, a final-year student, spoke on live-in relationships, while another student 

explained legal aid. Further, the seminar spoke of State Legal Authorities, equality before 

law, mass disasters, violence, custody, fundamental rights, and explained the importance of 

legal aid. The session closed with an inspirational speech given by Komal Gurung, the co-

ordinator of Placement and Career Guidance Cell, underlining the importance of having 

conscious legal education. 

Conclusion: 



   
 

   
 

The seminar on "Developing Conscious Legal Education" was a success, speaking on several 

subjects, and exciting the interest of the audience. It once again brought out the importance 

of legal education in creating awareness and justice. The Placement and Career Guidance 

Cell looks forward to organizing more such enlightening events in the future. 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

                              

 

 

 


